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What are we doing?
We have an opportunity for young people in Birmingham to help shape the future of support they receive in the city.
One of our top priorities is to support young people to thrive in our city and achieve their full potential. This is something we are very passionate about and we want to do this in the best and most informed way possible.
To do this, we need your feedback and opinions on what you value most and what is most important to you as you grow up in Birmingham.
Why do we need your help?
Your feedback will help us focus on what is most impactful and relevant to your needs.
You understand what affects well-being and future of young people in your community
We believe that the best approaches are shaped by those who use them.
What will this involve?
To help us shape the future of support for young people in Birmingham, we would appreciate it if you could take 5 minutes to fill in this survey. The survey covers three key questions:
1) As a young person, what priorities do you care about most?
2) How do you feel about the support you are currently receiving?
3) Do you know where you would go for help and support?
If you do not feel comfortable answering a question, there is the option to skip it and move on to the next.
All survey responses will be anonymous. This means we cannot see your individual answers.
You can use the link below to access the survey.
https://forms.office.com/e/2KtqKChwia
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